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Spring term Birches Value: Curiosity  British Value: The Rule of Law  

February Diary Dates -  (whole year is on our website)   

5th  Mid Year Reports N, R, Y1/2/3/4       5th Governors Meeting 6pm  

6th  Safer Internet Day              6th Football Match at Codsall Community High  

6th  Kingswood Meeting 6pm                     School  

7th  Cross Country  @ St Nics   Y2/3/4     8th  Polling Day - school closed  

12th  Arts Week                  13th & 15th Parent Interviews  

14th  Y2 visit to the Co - op       16th  School Council Fundraising Day  

16th  Contemporary photos       19th - 23rd Half term  

26th  School opens         26th - 2nd March Book Week  

26th  PFA Film Night         1st Book Fair opens  

Dear Parents...the children settled back into school sensibly and quickly after the 

Christmas holidays and the school is a buzz with activity and learning which is 

lovely to see. I think we are all pleased to see February approaching as those  
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lovely time of year as we see the world around us begin to burst into life again. 

May I thank you for your support during my first month as Headteacher, I feel 

very privileged to be leading our school and working with all members of the 

school community.  Miss Parker has been in school  and is  enjoying getting to 

know children and parents alike. I feel very positive looking to the future as the     

partnership between ourselves and the  

other schools in Codsall Multi Academy 

Trust (CMAT) continues to grow.    

Please see below for further information                                      

and dates for your diary.  

Best wishes, Mrs J Ferretti (Headteacher)  
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 Applications for September 

2018 are now open.  

Please see our website for details.  

Applications should be made direct 
to the school office.  


